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To: GC Admin and Trustees, Town of Garden City  
From: Chief J. Black, Garden City Police Department   
Date: Liquor License Renewal Application, El Rodeo Nightclub 
Attached: List of Officer Incidents at Address 510 25th Street 
 

The Garden City Police Department responded to thirty-four (34) calls for service in the last year at the El Rodeo 
Nightclub. Two of these calls that were responded to had potential alcohol related issues as an underlying basis including 
a DUI Hit and Run auto accident in the parking lot and a medical response for an intoxicated female. Neither call could be 
directed attributed to service issues at the nightclub. El Rodeo has not been investigated for alcohol related issues at this 
time as it has not been warranted due to volume and credible information.  

The staff have generally responded to calls at an acceptable level. It is apparent that the correlation with calls on 
location is often dependent upon the quality of security staff on-scene, and El Rodeo has seen a significant reduction in 
calls for service in comparison from years past. Several security guards have been put on notice regarding having their 
town identification present when they are working. The bar and security ownership have also been advised on this issue 
and all involved know this is a zero tolerance position taken by this department.  

 There were no concerns during the physical inspection at the bar.  

             The Garden City Police Department does not object to the request for renewal of the liquor license for this 
establishment. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jeremy Black GC501 
GCPD Police Chief 
621 27th Street. Rd. 
Garden City, CO 80631 




